                        Lake Saint Louis Community Association

                               Golf Committee Meeting

                                 Tuesday, April 8, 2008

                                              7:30 P.M.

                                                Minutes

1. Meeting called to order by Ed Sittner at 7:30 p.m.

2. Roll Call – see attached sheet

3. Approval of Agenda for April 8, 2008 meeting. Motion made by Gloria Droher, seconded by Doug Baker. Motion approved.

4. Approval of minutes from March 18,2008 meeting. Motion by Nancy Donley, seconded by Ginger Buckley. Motion Approved.

5. Course Report and Irrigation Progress Report: Mike Quallen

Mike reports they are up to date or ahead of schedule. The wet weather has slowed them some. Fairways and tees have been mowed. Trash Containers, shoe cleaners and accessories are in place.

6. Old Business

a. Junior Golf Program

Jack Ricks and Ralph Goltz will not be in charge this year.  John Cannon has volunteered to take over the job. He would like some volunteers and a woman to work with the girls.  Ed Sittner gave Ron Wilson the dates of Junior League Golf Play.

7. New Business

a. Guest, Don Smedshammer, explained the Golf Skills Competition. Would close the course for approximately four hours. CA members only, no set age limits. August 10, 2008 12:00- 4:00 pm. Ron Wilson said they could open the bar at 3:00 

for contestants to get their prizes and to purchase a drink.  Motion to try this by Ginger Buckley, seconded by Nancy Donley. Motion Approved pending board approval.

Don Smedshammer will co-ordinate the program.

b. Amenity Enhancement Plan

Committee Chairmen and the Community Association Board met to discuss an improvement plan for 2008-2009. In the next two months we are to present our ideas, no matter how far reaching. Discussion of cart paths, New Golf Shack, Landscaping, lights, more benches, etc.

c. Parent/Child Tournament

Saturday, June 14, 2008     11:00 A.M. to 2:00 P.M.

d. Information Officer

Welcome Bob Lewis back and thank him for agreeing to remain at this job.

               8.     Committee and Staff comments:

                            Wayne Walkenhorst commented, he felt our                                                   

        Meeting was conducted well and quickly.

        Ron Wilson reminded us of the Newcomers 

         Orientation.  April 14, 2008 starting at 7:00 p.m.

        Mike Quallen mentioned that Lake Louise will  

        Be lowered this year instead of 2009.

                9.         Next meeting will be May 13, 2008.

               10.        Meeting adjourned at 8:30 P.M. Motion made by

                             Nancy Donley, seconded by Ginger Buckley. 

                             Motion Approved   

                          Submitted April 8,2008 – Millie Fulton, Secretary

              Lake Saint Louis Community Association

                             Golf Committee Meeting

                               Tuesday, April 8, 2008

                                        7:30 P.M.

Committee Members                       Present               Absent

Ed Sittner, Chairman                              x

Nancy Donley, Vice Chairman                x

Millie Fulton, Secretary                           x

Doug Barker                                             x

Ginger Buckley                                         x

Gloria Drohr                                              x

Bob Lewis                                                 x

Joe Hochnadel                                          x

Staff

Ron Wilson, Operations Manager             x                                      

Mike Quallen, Course Superintendent      x

Wayne Walenhorst, Board Liaison             x

